From: John Holic

Sent: Saturday, April 01, 2017 6:26 AM

To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com>; David Persson <dpersson@swflgovlaw.com>; Judy
Gamel <JGamel@Venicegov.com>; Kathleen Weeden <KWeeden@Venicegov.com>

Subject: parking lot

Lori,
Please place under Council Action:
| move to proceed with the planned parking lot at North Brohard Park Beach.

Please have Engineering resubmit the back up data or you can duplicate what we had several
months ago at a council meeting. We are coming up on the slower part of the year and have to
get this going if it is to be available for the next winter season. This request is consistent with
the Parks Master Plan and our Strategic Plan.

Thanks,

John

John Holic
Mayor, City of Venice

Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect is available as an app for Android and
iPhone. Select SeeClickFix from your app store on your device and choose Venice, Florida.
There is also a link to the program on the city’s website, www.venicegov.com, or go directly to
SeeClickFix at http://www.seeclickfix.com/Venice




